
Upcoming Dates

      Looking ahead
September
09/04-NO SCHOOL-HOLIDAY

09/27-EARLY RELEASE DAY

October
10/06-no school-workshop
10/09-NO SCHOOL-HOLIDAY
10/19- CURRICULUM NIGHT
                6:00-7:00PM

     

 

WAYNE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

Weekly Menu

september 1, 2023       
DEAR FAMILIES, the first week of school was great!!!
students have settled in and seem excited about
being back!! bare with us as we still are trying to
navigate dismissal to make it as smooth for
everyone as possible!  Have a fantastic long
weekend.

      week of 08/28/2023

Mon- no school- Holiday
Tues- -BBQ pulled pork sandwich
Wed- cheese lasagna w/roll
Thurs-chicken quesadilla 
Fri- pizza! pizza!

   Sun butter available daily

SOME THINGS TO REMEMBER:

 WATER BOTTLES

SNACKS

SNEAKERS FOR PLAYGROUND AND GYM



PRINCIPAL NOTES



I want to stress the importance of filling out the yearly forms as
soon as possible, We rely on updated and accurate information
so we can take the best care of your child(ren) while they are at
school and in case of any emergency we are able to reach you.

  Nurse Jennifer also needs updates on Health
information found in the online forms as  

promptly as you can. If you need assistance,
please call the office at:

685-3634 

REMINDERREMINDERREMINDER
STUDENT/PARENTSTUDENT/PARENTSTUDENT/PARENT
PORTALPORTALPORTAL

VERY IMPORTANT
PLEASE FILL OUT THE STATE ECONOMICALLY DISADVANTAGED FORM

FOUND UNDER  "GENERAL" IN THE FORMS (THE FIRST FORM)

WHETHER YOU QUALIFY OR NOT EVERYONE NEEDS TO FILL THIS OUT.  

FILLING THIS OUT IS IMPERATIVE IN ENSURING WE CAN CONTINUE TO

OFFER FREE BREAKFAST AND LUNCH TO OUR STUDENTS , THANK YOU!



IMPORTANT 
KINDERGARTEN PARENTS

PLEASE HAVE YOUR DOCTORS OFFICE FAX YOUR CHILDS 5 YEAR

PHYSICAL TO THE SCHOOL NURSE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE

FAX TO 207-685-9172

 parents,  please have your child's physician forward

updated Healthcare Action Plans for the new school year

to the school nurse.

fax to 207-685-9172

also, Contact the school nurse if your child will need to

have medication administered during school hours.

THANK YOU!!!

    NOTES FROM THE NURSE



 Fourth grader, Cooper Stevenson, received a response
from President Biden! He shared the excitement with

his class on the first day of school. During his third
grade year he wrote a persuasive essay about saving

the environment. Cooper suggested that the
government clean the ocean by using pelican robots.

President Biden’s letter commended his creative
thinking and passion for the environment. Cooper

shared: “When I got the letter I felt a little bit anxious,
but I was very excited!” We are so proud of the

thoughtfulness and hard work Cooper put into his
essay. This recognition is well deserved. Expect to hear

more great things from this student! 



Our 1stOur 1st
Graders!Graders!



What an exciting Thursday morning in Ms. Smith’s

class! They hatched a Monarch Butterfly and it was

a boy! The kiddos named him “Bob” and Bob stuck

around for all the kids to hold him before taking

flight to Mexico!!

Ask your kiddo how they knew it was a boy??

3rd grade



We will be reading the book “The Dot” in all the classes.  
We’ll all be inspired to “Make our Mark!” 

ARTART



When things go

wrong, what can

you always

count on?

Answer on last page..

WEEKLY



Thank You!Thank You!Thank You!
Thank you to the Wayne

Community Church for their

generous donation of school supplies

and snacks for our students!  



NOTES FROM FOOD SERVICENOTES FROM FOOD SERVICENOTES FROM FOOD SERVICE











RIDDLE
Your Fingers!!!



Have a

wonderful

weekend!!!


